
Native American Parent Committee Meeting 
Monday, March 17, 2025  

Lincoln Elementary School | 5:30 p.m. 
 
Present: , Theresa Thompson, , Steve Knauf, Sandy Sawyer Amanda Handziak SAS
Symantha Morley,  Jeanine Sherman
 
On April 1, 2025, the Native Youth Council for both the High School and Malcolm will be going to 
Sugar Bush. 
 
We are working on hosting a Cultural Night on April 29th. Mrs. Sherman created a spreadsheet 
to start collecting information for the night.  The time is still being determined. 
 
The Native Youth Council had a table at EUP Reads 
 
Native American Advisors attended the Critical Issues Conference.  No report was provided 
regarding the conference. 
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